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STILL GETTING OUR KICKS 
 
 

 

10 August 2024 
 
Dear Friends of the Maryland Soccer Community, 
 
Greetings and a warm welcome to all attending our Centennial Gala as 
we celebrate the founding of the Maryland State Soccer Association. 
 
Tonight, we will have the opportunity to recollect the past and ponder 
the future. This game has brought joy to so many of us whether we 
played or watched from the touchlines. It also has created friendships 
that last forever. 
 
I would like to thank everyone for taking part in our celebration, 
especially the sponsors and patrons of our Gala and those who took part 
in our souvenir book. I am thankful to all who made this sport happen in 
our state. It may be a simple game but it takes the efforts of many to get 
it on the pitch. 
 
I hope that all of you have an enjoyable evening. I am sure that you will 
take pleasure in our video presentation. Once again, thank you for 
celebrating with us. 
 
 

Your truly, 
 

Tony 
 

Anthony F. Falcone 
President 
 


